
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 
November 17, 2016 
 
Present:  Professors Kristina Blake, Katie Waugh; Student Representative Amelia Flint ‘17; and 
Provost Cindy Speaker 
 
The meeting began at 11:04 a.m. 
 
1. Minutes from 11.10.16 were approved. 
2. Approval of changes to the draft curriculum 

• All agreed that the changes to the document made by the Chair were an accurate 
reflection of the Committee’s discussion 

3. Continued discussion of General Education proposal draft curriculum 
• Global Languages & Cultures – worked on the learning goals within the category. 

Discussion about how to assess learning goals that include assessment a student’s 
prior knowledge. 

• Experiential Learning- worked on learning goals. 
• Foundations: Writing composition- worked on learning goals. 
• Committee worked on the overview section of the draft. 

4. Plan for Next Week 
• Look over total credit counts for each section. 
• Review for typos. 
• Review alignment of Wells College’s Goals and Proposed Core Curriculum 

Components table at end. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:59 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kristina Blake 


